
The Cedars Primary School 

Newsletter  
 Friday 26th June 2023 

Sports Day 

The children all took part in and enjoyed another thoroughly competitive Sports Day yesterday. We 
were blessed with fine weather after postponing on Tuesday. The children performed brilliantly all 
day, taking part in all kinds of sporting events in the morning followed by more traditional athletics 
races in the afternoon.  

The level of competition was, as ever, very intense but there had to be a winner and so—well done 
to Farah House—the reds won it for the first time in a few years! 

Thank you to all of the parents, carers, grandparents and other friends and relatives who came 
along to support in the afternoon, I’ve never seen so many parents races! 

Thanks also to the staff for running the event and to Mr Stuart for organising the whole day! 

 


